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To whom it may concern,

We are writing to you to inform you of our concerns regarding the
proposed pedestrian and cycleway linking Drogheda Town and
Mornington Village.

We would like to state that we support pedestrians and cyclists and less
use of cars in the area. However your proposal, in our opinion, is not the
ideal way to accommodate this.

Our concerns are as follows:
* Our precious River Boyne may become a dumping ground for litter.
* Those living nearby may be subjected to late night noisy groups.
* Also the presence of such a pathway may lead to easy escape for
those involved in break-ins.

Unfortunately we cannot suggest an alternative and appreciate that you
are endeavouring to play your part in encouraging pedestrians and
cyclists.

Please consider our concerns.






